
 

2019 Passion Projects 

 

Following on from the success of Passion Projects last year, we are 

bringing it back for 2019! 

 

Got a hobby or a passion that you would be willing to share?  Then we need you!   

 

Starting from 21st March, every Wednesday from 2-3pm, for 4 weeks, we are 

going to expose and involve the students in a wide range of activities that may 

ignite a passion for them. We need parents, whanau and community members to 

help us out.  Is there something that you dabble in and are happy to give an hour a 

week to help others?   

 

It doesn’t have to be fancy, you don’t have to be an expert, it could even be 

something that you want to find out about alongside the children.  You would then 

be given a small group of children to work with.   

 

The children have expressed interest in these types of things: Lego 

building/constructing, craft, dancing, science, coding, outdoor games, making board 

games, inside games, sewing, drawing (learning to), photography, basketball, musical 

instruments, cooking/baking, reading. Katrina has also volunteered to put together 

some craft ideas that could be done as a rotation (i.e. you would teach the same 

thing each week and the students would move around). 

 

Below is a form to fill out and return to school by Monday, 11th March 2019, or 

contact Mrs Frost, jfrost@tokomaru.school.nz. 

 
 

Yes, I (your name) ……………………………………….am happy to share my passion  

 

of …………………………………………………………….. with our children. 

 

The best way to contact me is: 

 

.................................................................................................  
 

 


